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Notification of Award 

 
 
 
To: Vendors responding to Bid 24-32 
From: GCRL Procurement 
Contact: Millissa Stork 
Millissa.stork@usm.edu 
 
 

 
 

With Regard to Bid 24-32 “Lithium-Ion Storage Container”, GCRL intends to accept Technology 

International’s bid. The University of Southern Mississippi and Gulf Coast Research Laboratory 

appreciate all vendors that participated in the bid process.  
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